
 

 

The bar chart above represents the languages that are 

spoken at the BRG - apart from German and English - 

separated into the proportions of the number of 

students speaking the corresponding language at 

“Oberstufe” and “Unterstufe”. According to this survey, 

we can see that there is a surprisingly high number of 

students at “Unterstufe” who speak foreign languages 

that are not taught at the BRG. As a result, we owe the 

increasing multiculturalism at our school to our younger 

students at “Unterstufe”!    

 

Martin Nöbauer, 8A 
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